
                                          RAC Housekeeping Committee  
                                           Meeting Minutes - Club Room 
                                           May 11, 2022 
 
Chairperso  Letha Jones called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. 

 

 Members Present:  Delores Bendersky, Gary Keegan, Letha Jones, Phillip Bethea, Linda 

Adkins Emmy Puga, & Alice Aragon 
 

Members Absent:  Bill Pappmeier, Sandra Brockhausen, Martha Cummings, Penny 

Boyne, Dottie O’Donnell, Sandra Goldstein, and Ilene Hemingway, Ann Bohachek, 

Becky Batson, Georgianna Youngblood 

Management Present:  Kari Radcliff, Housekeeping Manager & Emmy Puga, Housekeeping 

Supervisor 

Management Absent:  Martha Alanis Housekeeping Manager 

Letha mentioned about the stickers with the QR code for the vacuum don’t stick well to the wall 

and some people may just think they are trash, but that sticker contains programming for the 

vacuum.   

She told everyone that Ilene Hemmingway has resigned for Building #8.   

Linda Atkins – Building #7 

Linda said she was resigning from the committee as of today.  We will need to find a 

replacement for her soon. 

Phil Bethea – Building #10 

Phil asked to be assigned to Building #8 since he lives there, and we will need to find a 

replacement for Building #10. 

   

PLAZA (MAIN BUILDING) REPORTS  

Gary Keegan – 4th Floor 

Gary Keegan announced that he is resigning as of today so he will need a 

replacement.sai 

Emmy Puga 

Emmy said the stairwells were finally being painted at GVT and the floors were also being 

done.  Emmy mentioned that someone needs to replace Sandra Goldstein in Building #6 since 

she never comes to the meetings. 

Kari Radcliff 

Kari will get with Martha regarding the work that needs to be done with the curtains in the Main 

Building. 



Kari stated that the whiz vacuum has been designed to vacuum all of the floors.  The 7th floor 

needs to be reprogrammed.  Martha gets a notification on her cell when there is a problem with 

this vacuum.  This new vacuum is working out great and is helping Victor so that he can do 

other things that need to be done. 

The windowsills in the Fitness Center have been cleaned and the floors will be done in there 

also. 

They still have a few positions that need to be filled in Housekeeping. 

 
Given no further business the meeting was adjourned by Chairperson Jones at 10:15 am.   

 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, June 8, 2022. 
 
 
Alice Aragón,  

Housekeeping Committee Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


